
Montevallo City Council  
Special Called Work Session 
June 29, 2015 
4:30 p.m. at City Hall 
 
Mayor Hollie Cost and Council Members Jason Peterson, Rusty Nix and Dee Woodham were in 
attendance. Council Members Willie Goldsmith and Sharon Gilbert were absent. 
 
Mayor Hollie Cost called the work session to order at 4:32 p.m. 
 
The council met in a special called work session to discuss the proposed Downtown Historic 
District and Guidelines. Mary Shell, with the Alabama Historical Commission, and Joel Duke, 
City Planner for Prattville, answered questions and shared their insights regarding the benefits of 
establishing and regulating historic districts.  Members of the Montevallo Historical 
Commission, as well as Sharman Brooks and Christy Pannell with Shelby County Development 
Services were also in attendance and added to the discussion.  
 
The Work Session ended at 5:26 p.m. 
 
Submitted by:  
 
 
 
Herman Lehman 
City Clerk 


